Our Case Number: ABP-307939-20
{our Ref: 101-20/JN/m1/PW

An
Bord
Pleanala

Noonan Linehan Carroll Coffey
Solicitors

54 North Main Street

Co. Cork

T12 WY2D

Date: 31 August 2020
Re: Substitute consent for the Cleanrath Windfarm development
Townlands of Reananerree, Cloontycarthy, Cleanrath North, Derrineanig, Cleanrath South,

Milmorane, Coombilane, Rathgaskig, Augeris, Gorteenakilla, Carrignadoura, Gurieenowen,
Gurteenflugh, Lyrenageeha and Lackabaun, Co. Cork

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I have been asked by the Board to refer to your letter dated 18th August, 2020 and your email dated 24th
Axugust, 2020,

The application for substitute consent was submitted to the Board on the 14th August, 2020. Any person
wishing to make a submission on the application has 5 weeks beginning on the date it was received by
the Board. The Board has no discretion to extend the timelines outlined.

To facilitate the lodging of a submission, the Board sent you 2 copies of the application electronically as
requested.

Processing of the case is continuing.

Yours faithfully,

enigr Administrative Offiger
Direct Line: 01-8737125
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